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The City of Fairburn is committed to providing quality
utility service to its citizens and customers. Due to this

rising cost of materials and system operations, the
Mayor and City Council determined it necessary to

increase the water, sewer, and electric rates, effective
January 1, 2024. This is the first-rate increase in more
than a decade. Adjustments to the water and sewer
rates were approved to provide adequate financial

resources to address aging system infrastructure and
provide for reinvestment in the system. The City's
water and sewer rates have an interim baseline

increase of five percent (5%) each year for the next
three (3) years, subject to additional adjustment by

the Mayor and City Council.

ONLY 100 SPACES AVAILABLEONLY 100 SPACES AVAILABLE
Businesses, schools, non-
profits, churches, individuals,
and Veterans can all be a part
of Fairburn’s history. 

$300 secures a personalized
plaque that is permanently affixed
to Fairburn’s Town Clock at the
Education Campus!

SECURE A LASTING LEGACYSECURE A LASTING LEGACY

BE A
PART OF HISTORYBE A
PART OF HISTORY

FAIRBURN
C O N N E C T February 2024

FEBRUARY EVENTS

Planning & Zoning Meeting
February 6th at 7:00 pm

City Council Meeting
February 12th at 7:00 pm 
February 26th at 7:00 pm

Valentine’s Day
February 14th

Fairburn Development 
Authority Board Meeting
February 28th at 6:00 pm

Mayor Mario B. Avery
Mayor Pro Tem 

James Whitmore

Council Members
Linda J. Davis

Alex Heath
Samantha Hudson

Hattie Portis-Jones
Ulysses Smallwood

City Hall
Utilities
Police  

(770) 964-2244
(770) 964-3481
(770) 964-1441

Embracing the heritage,
legacy, and triumphs of the

African American
community throughout

history.

As a City of Fairburn water, sewer, and/or electric
customer, you will see the new rate increases on
your February 2024 utility statement. Although the
rates have increased, they remain comparable to
similar municipalities. Our goal is to continue
delivering exceptional services to our customers,
at the most competitive rates. Please visit
www.fairburn.com for additional information.

Rate Changes

Effective January 1,
2024, through

December 31, 2033, the
City of Fairburn's Base
Charge electric rates
shall increase by the

following percentages in
the respective years:

2024 - 8%
2025 - 6%
2026 - 6%
2027 - 5% 

2028 - 2033: 3%
increase annually  

After repeated testing and
programming assessments between
Paymentus, Datamatx (bill printing
vendor), and the City of Fairburn’s
Utilities Customer Service Team,

customers can now view their bills
online. Customers should note that the

portal only displays the last three
months, not an extensive bill history.

Customers can pay up to $700 by credit
card at a service cost of $3.50. 

http://www.fairburn.com/


• 

SITUATED TO SUCCEED

The City of Fairburn held a Groundbreaking Ceremony on
January 22, 2024, at the site for Fire Station #23 on Milam Road.

Mayor Mario B. Avery, Members of the City Council, City
Administration, fire personnel from surrounding agencies, and
faculty and students from The Bedford School were present to

take part in this momentous occasion.  
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